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August 18, 2017 
CONTACT:  Sue Deike, Community Relations and Communications 
 
 

Office of Auditor of State release of reaudit report 
 
Auditor of State Mary Mosiman will release a reaudit report on the Mason City Community 
School District conducted for the period of July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015. The reaudit 
also includes items applicable to the years ended June 30, 2016 and June 30, 2017. The 
reaudit was performed at the request of a School Board member.  
 
The Office of Auditor of State will release the reaudit report on Monday, August 21, 2017.  
The reaudit report will include a summary of findings, recommendations from the Office of 
Auditor of State to the District and responses from the District to the recommendations.   
 
A copy of the reaudit report will be available upon its release in the Mason City Schools 
Administrative Center, the Cerro Gordo County Attorney’s Office, the Iowa Department of 
Education, the Office of Auditor of State, and on the State of Iowa Auditor of State website at 
https://auditor.iowa.gov/reports/1530-4131-TOOZ. 
 
The Mason City Community School District Board of Education will meet in regular session 
on Monday, August 21, 2017, in the Board Room of the Administrative Center located at 
1515 S. Pennsylvania Ave., at 5:30 p.m. The Board will discuss the reaudit report in open 
session at this meeting and welcomes questions and comments from the public during the 
Open Forum section of the meeting.  
 
 
Further information or questions about the release of the reaudit can be directed 
to Sue Deike, Office of the Superintendent, Community Relations and 
Communications at 641-421-4401. 
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